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ACTIVITY SEMINAR 2019

This years’ activity seminar is held on Oct. 8 at the University Copenhagen and focuses on research
on and with Lesson Study in Science and Mathematics.
Participation is reserved to registers scholars. More information and registration at this link:
https://www.ind.ku.dk/winslow/winslow/seminars/lessonstudy/
(notice the detailed programme is accessible though a link at the top).

*************************************************
INFORMATION ON RESEARCH OPPORTUNITIES IN JAPAN

A one hour information meeting on opportunities to do research in Japan, open to everyone
interested, is held on Oct. 8 from 2pm to 3pm at the University of Copenhagen (Old Observatory,
Øster Voldgade 3, near Nørreport St).
The JSPS Stockholm office will make a brief presentation of scholarships offered by this major public
research fund in Japan. Also a panel of scholars with recent experience from doing research in Japan
will be ready to answer questions from the audience.

*************************************************
HELP FORMER JSPS RECIPIENTS JOIN THE CLUB!

The Board has no means to identify former recipients of JSPS grants in order to invite them to join
the Club – except for our members help! Do you know a colleague who has done research in Japan
with a JSPS scholarship? Then encourage him or her to contact us (see https://www.jsps-
sto.com/alumni-club-3/alumni-club-in-denmark/ for addresses and further information) so that he
or she can benefit from the activities and opportunities offered by the Club, including the possibility
to apply for BRIDGE fellowships.

*************************************************
JAPAN ALUMNI AND RESEARCHER ASSEMBLY 2020
The next JARA event in March 2020 (date not fixed yet) will have the theme “Transnational Exchange in Art
and Design”. The event will take place at University of Copenhagen, Southern Campus. More information will
follow in the fall, along with calls for applications for fellowships and activity seminar 2020.


